RECEIVED
9/30/20 SEP 3 9 Z0/s

To: Travis Marshall DB G RS AT ION
. MNRGAND. 52 STY
Re: Notice of Intent P-2020-011

From: William Karls

Mr. Marshall. | would like to officially respond and have recorded, my opposition to Metallic Minerals
proposed exploration (and eventual mining) in La Plata Canyon. A copper mine in La Plata Canyon is
completely incompatible with the public use of this recreational area. This corporation is ALREADY
creating a nuisance issue in the area. Today (9/30/20) and yesterday they were flying a helicopter for
hours in the residential area of Mayday shuttling (they said) people and equipment to the proposed site.
They landed several times in the area and buzzed homes in the area. Thus, they are already causing
problems and things haven’t even started. Residents of Mayday fear we are facing {another) round of
problems such as those encountered with the Mayday mining debacle of the past 5 years.

My home is located at 4465 CR 124, Hesperus CO. My mailing address is PO Box 91, Hesperus, CO.
B1326

My phone # is 9707594421. Email:wkarls@gmsail.com (w\au-l; G 5.“-‘.\ . c-w)

Sincerely,

William Karls



